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Dear Ms Calder,

Re: Access to Information (ATI) Act — Request for Information

In your ATI application dated August 12, 2021 you had requested “an update on the status of the
investigation of the Minisiry of Labour and Social Security (MLSS) National Investment Fund (NIF)
Equity Management. If the investigation is complete, we are requesting a copy of the findings.”

Please be advised that the Financial Investigations Division ((FID) completed a comprehensive

investigation into the matter and the file was submitted to the Office of the Director of Public
Prosecutions (ODPP) on Monday July 26, 2021 for a ruling.

Yours sincerely,

WMBS)

for Financial Secretary



